From: Francois Zdanowicz

To: City Clerk Group
Subject: Award of Purchase Order to Craftco Inc. for a Crack Sealing Machine and Materials for Street Maintenance
Date: Thursday, October 2, 2025 11:49:28 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir, Madam,

I would like to bring to your attention a few issues that may have escaped the City of Goleta's
awareness concerning both the state of pavement of our street and road safety in our
neighborhood, that is Encanto Height, near the Do Pueblos High School Campus.

As far as pavement issues are concerned, it seems that, for some reason that I cannot explain,
the City has been postponing the re-asphalting of our street (San Mateo Avenue) for years,
while all the other neighboring streets have been duly repaved. At present, our street is
peppered with cracks and holes, which may result in damage to residents' vehicles.

I will be happy to discuss those issues furthermore with you, anytime you want.

FZ
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